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SVP 

Calisha Platt and 

Claudina Bearshield 

represented Sierra 

Vista at the Region 

VII School Board 

Meeting. 

WME 

Ms. Jarvis’ class 

learned lessons in 

physics by building 

roller coasters.  

 Michael Garrett’s 

creation was the 

fastest and longest! 

 

UPCOMING    
 

 

October 22  Lady Warrior Soccer vs Monte Del Sol 2 PM  

          Warrior Soccer vs Hot Springs 11 AM 

 

October 26  Ruidoso Midtown Trick-or-Treating 

 

October 27  Lady Warrior Volleyball vs NMMI  4:00PM 

 

October 28  Warrior Football at Dexter 

 

October 28-30  Lady Warriors Soccer  

                           First Round of State  

                             Opponent and location TBD 

 

 

RMSD Update 
 

Dr. Bickert 
Superintendent 

This was truly a great week to be a Warrior! 

On Tuesday evening, the District hosted the other regional 

school boards at the New Mexico School Board 

Association’s Fall Meeting.  Native students from all four 

schools attended in native dress and involved visitors in 

Mescalero social dancing!  Kudos to our student dancers, 

parents, Native Liaisons, and Pascal Enjady for singing! 

On Wednesday evening, the Ruidoso Convention Center 

was packed with students, teachers, parents and family 

members as we recognized over 100 students who scored 

“Advanced” on any subtest the New Mexico Measures of 

Student Success and Achievement.  Ms. Armstrong’s Pro-

Start (TePee Lounge) students provided amazing 

refreshments for the reception!  Additional “thank yous” go 

out to the Convention Center staff, local artist Stephanie 

Kennedy for the picture-area backdrop, and Dr. Leslie 

Sagara-Keller for event planning. 

Tonight, we host the Hope Christian Huskies in our final 

regular season home football game at Horton Stadium.  

Kickoff is at 7:00 p.m. and I hope to see everyone there! 

Have a wonderful weekend!  Dr.B. 

RMS 
 

 
RMS students with 
good grades and 

behavior were 
rewarded with a 
dance! Keep up 
the great work! 

RHS 
 

Students in the 
Pro-Start program 

prepared a 
delicious array of 
refreshments for 
the 2022  WME - 
RMS Academic 

Awards. 


